Date 
Facility Name
Address of Facility

RE :
Patient Name :



Dates of Service :



Insurance Company : 

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter will serve as notification that NAME OF CLIENT COMPANY, on behalf of the health insurance plan for the above named patient, has retained Integrated Medical Audit Specialists, Inc. (IMAS) to undertake a review of the services rendered to and charges incurred by the patient at your facility.

IMAS has the authority to review and/or access any and all bills, insurance claim forms, medical records, physician’s orders, nursing progress reports, medication sheets, laboratory results, radiology reports, and other such documentation that may contained in the stated patient’s records at your facility.

IMAS will interact with NAME OF THE FACILITY through either the business office or medical records department for the purpose of acquiring the necessary information, documentation or to clarify any questions that may arise during the performance of said review.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at (xxx) xxx-xxxx.

Sincerely,

Name
Title
